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My family lives in rural Oregon. 

 

Immigrants and refugees should be safe in their workplace from harassment by ICE 

and other federal agents.  This policy simply reinforces and clarifies in Oregon state 

statute that a worker cannot be retaliated against or threatened for their real or 

presumed citizenship or immigration status. 

 

Thank you, 

Rick Ray 


